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Hi Marie!
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Jones, Marie

Understuff signage

I just wanted to quickly weigh in on the proposed new sign for Understuff. At first I was heartbroken to hear
they were unable to continue using the original sign painted by Tom Burnap. I was happy to see the new sign
was very much in the same spirit, yet updated just a little bit.

I am at a loss though, to understand what could possibly be considered obscene about it? A classic pin-up pose
in, let's face it, some pretty modest by today's standards underpinnings? I don't get it.

The new sign is great and would be a welcome addition to the face of any downtown building.

Thanks for your time,

Kerry Hagan
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If the Shoe Fits

337 N. Franklin St.
Fort Bragg, Ca 95437
(707) 964-2580

If the Shoe Fits on Facebook




